Clair Bopp is a dedicated professional with a passion for making a difference in the lives of
others. Having earned her undergraduate degree in History at Kalamazoo College in Kalamazoo,
MI, Clair's journey led her to Montana in pursuit of trail work, a decision that would ultimately
shape her career. She went on to complete her Masters in Social Work at the University of
Montana in 2016, solidifying her commitment to community service. Her international
experience as a Fulbright Teaching Assistant in Austria broadened her horizons, and upon
returning, she began her journey at the Poverello Center in 2015 as a practicum student and is
currently the Director of Shelter Services. Clair is committed to the organization’s mission of
providing food, shelter, help, and hope to all who ask.



